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COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

4th April, 1939,

Dear Sirs,
Messrs. Swan, Hunter & Wigham Richardson's
Yard No.1567 -« Engine No0.1606.

With reference to my letter of the
22nd ultimo regarding the pumping arrangements proposed
for the above vessel, I have to acquaint you I am now in
receipt of a commnication from the Builders reading as
follows:w
"With reference to the pumping arrangement plan
returned with your letter dated the Sth December,
we wish to advise you that the size of the centre
suctions and air pipes to mm,sgon and
starboard, have been increased fram to 4%
dismeter”,
;4 ang, Dear 31“'

Yours faithfully,

Soereﬁary.



